From: <u>Kathleen McDaniel</u>

To: <u>Elizabeth Majerus; Greg Minikel</u>
Cc: <u>Mackenzie Reed-Kadow</u>

Subject: RE: South 18th street - WAF - MOU

Date: Friday, May 15, 2020 5:12:42 PM

Attachments: WAF MOU EM review.docx

Fine with the attest rather than notary. Mackenzie, will you pleaes convert this to a PDF for me and name it something like "WAF Memorandum of Understanding for street reconstruction on South 18th Street"

Kathleen M. McDaniel Manitowoc City Attorney 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 (920) 686-6990 | kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org

-----Original Message-----From: Elizabeth Majerus

Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 5:57 AM To: Greg Minikel; Kathleen McDaniel Subject: RE: South 18th street - WAF - MOU

Hi Greg,

I've reviewed the MOU. I made minor grammatical revisions, but otherwise, this is good. I've not seen a City contract with a signature line in this format before so I ask that Kathleen review that portion of this before it goes forward. I've attached the edited/reviewed copy here.

Thanks,

Liz

----Original Message-----From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 4:35 PM To: Kathleen McDaniel; Elizabeth Majerus Subject: RE: South 18th street - WAF - MOU

Liz,

I had an incomplete sentence under 3.07.

I have attached the revised MOU. Thanks.

----Original Message-----From: Kathleen McDaniel

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 12:09 PM To: Elizabeth Majerus; Greg Minikel

Cc: Dan Koski; Jane Rhode; Deborah Neuser; Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Subject: FW: South 18th street - WAF - MOU

Liz, would you have time to look at this? It is apparently for Monday.

Kathleen M. McDaniel

Manitowoc City Attorney 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 (920) 686-6990 | kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org

----Original Message-----From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 11:50 AM

To: Kathleen McDaniel

Cc: Dan Koski; Jane Rhode; Deborah Neuser; Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Subject: FW: South 18th street - WAF - MOU

Kathleen,

Here is the Green Sheet and MOU for WAF for the construction of the 20 foot wide concrete pavement section on S. 18th St.

I have put a call into Bob Braun at WAF to see who will be signing this agreement and their title.

He called back and said he is the one who will sign and he is the company president.

His direct phone is 686-2730 if you need to call him for any reason. His e-mail is: bbraun@wafco.com

Thanks.

----Original Message-----From: Jeremiah Novak

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 5:29 PM

To: Greg Minikel; Dan Koski

Cc: Justin Nickels; Kathleen McDaniel; Deborah Neuser; Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Subject: South 18th street

Good evening all, Irvin sieler stopped by Shop today and is looking to fix the street in front of WAF and where used to be the liquors store. They use the build for storage of their waste which needs to be off site. The piece of equipment that they us is very heavy and they are afraid this summer they will destroy the asphalt road. They want to replace all the approaches, sidewalk and road with concrete that will handle the load. The road will be  $40 \times 20$  foot section that will be 8 inches thick and reenforced to handle there loads. Best part is WAF is will to pay for all of it. Zero cost to the city. I would like to get this on the agenda for Monday. So Sielers can get started on this project right way. I hope this is enough information that u all need and we can get this project handle swiftly. Thanks as always Jeremiah Novak

Sent from my iPad